SUMMER DANCE FESTIVAL 2018     [image: ]
*SUMMER DANCE FESTIVAL DATES HAVE CHANGED!
We have been informed that construction has been scheduled for the Ottawa High School Auditorium this coming summer where we hold our show.  The NEW dates that we have scheduled are in the box below. Please note, as always the rehearsal and performance dates are mandatory as is good attendance in weekly classes to the success of our show.  The staff at Adagio had already begun planning our next annual Summer Dance Festival and we are excited for another great year!  There will be more information to come, but here is a brief explanation of what to expect in the coming months.  Please do not hesitate to ask questions – call, email, or stop in the office anytime.  Our hope is everyone has an enjoyable experience where many great memories are made!Save the Dates
All students must be in attendance for the following rehearsals and performances
*Technical Rehearsal @ OHS Friday, May 4, 2018          4-9pm
Saturday, May 5, 2018     8-3pm
Each class will attend once during the technical days, with times specified later.

*Dress Rehearsal @ OHS             Sunday, May, 6, 2018    1 – 5pm
Everyone will be in attendance

*Performances @ OHS    
Friday, May 11, 2018        @ 6pm
Saturday, May 12, 2018   @ 6pm
Sunday, May 13, 2018      @ 1pm
Everyone performs all three days

· If you are interested in taking additional classes or need to make a change to your schedule, please let the office know before the end of December.
· All measurements for costumes will be done in January and orders placed. Costume fees will be prorated January through May at $14.50/month per costume and added to your monthly tuition for those on auto-debit.  Payment is due in full for those paying cash by March 1 for costumes.  There is a costume fee for each class.  Tight fees will also be added in at $2.50/month per pair for all Ballet & Jazz/or Tap classes.  Additional tight fees will be billed in May.  No refunds for costumes once orders are placed.  
· Choreography for each class will run according to what the instructor feels is in the best interest of the class.  Some may begin sooner than others.  Attendance is very important for your dancer as well as to their fellow dancers, helping with formations, many dances have partner work, and saving the class from relearning and being able to move forward in a timely manner.  Please let us know when an absence may occur. **If your dancer is sick or has been within 24 hours of class with a contagious illness, please keep them home and inform the office of the absence.
Things to Watch for – 
· Show shirt order forms will be handed out in March – purchasing a shirt Stay up to date with everything at Adagio by following us on Facebook and sign up for Remind by texting to 81010, enter in the message area @adagios or send an email to adagios@mail.remind.com

is not required, but dancers do like to wear them for our Final Bow at the 
show and parents wear them as well.  This order form will go home with
your dancer and will need returned within a week.
· Tickets for the show will go on sale in April
· Performers Packets will go home in April – this will include ALL the 
information you need for the show.  
                   Adagio School of Performing Arts
                                             302 W Main St., Ottawa, IL  61350
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